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The Secretariat of Agriculture, through the National Service for Agri- Food 

Health, Safety and Quality (Senasica), in compliance with the provisions of 

Article 33 of the Law on Biosafety of Genetically Modified Organisms 

(LBOGM), informs the general public about the applications for permits for the 

release into the environment of genetically modified organisms for 

agricultural use, which have been submitted to the Secretariat and are 

available for public consultation. 

The opinion must be sent within twenty working days from the first day after 

its publication, to the attention of the General Director of Agri-food, 

Aquaculture and Fisheries Safety, at Insurgentes Sur 489 Hipódromo 06100 

Mexico City, or to the e- mail address 

consultapublica.ogm@senasica.gob.mx. 

Application 01 2021 

Enter your opinion online 

 
The opinions issued in accordance with the established, will be considered to implement additional biosafety 
measures, in case it is appropriate to issue the permit for the release into the environment of genetically 
modified organisms under the competence of the Sader, under the terms of the LBOGM. 


